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1909 School District 
Expansion 

The results: on April 30, 

1909, the county 

superintendent of schools, 

F.H. Doeden, granted the 

petition for the formation of 

the new school district No. 

65 on the west, and portions 

of Districts 71 on the south 

and 63 on the east.  

You can see in the article on 

the right that not everyone 

was pleased… 

 

 
 

…
 

 

   

Can You Identify Any of 
these World War II 
Residents? … 

During WW II, the Metamora 

Lions Club commissioned George 

Sommer to take pictures of familiar 

scenes around town. These 

pictures were assembled and sent 

to servicemen overseas. This book, 

sent to Vincent Heinz in Italy in 

1944, is on display at the 

Stevenson House.  

 

   

3 Strangers Blow Parr’s 
Saloon Safe…  

Blowing open the safe in the 

saloon of Nick Parr and 

obtaining cash estimated at 

between $65 and $75, 

burglars plied their nefarious 

game in Metamora early 

Thursday morning, and in an 

exciting chase directly upon 

their trail, succeeded in 

eluding several aroused 

citizens and Marshal Martin 

and in making their escape. 

 

 

…

Several theories that might lead to clues in apprehending the 

burglars who blew open the safe in Parr’s saloon one night 

last week, have been advanced during the week, but so far 

none have been productive, and it is probably that the 

matter will be dropped.  

The only means of establishing the identity of the culprits 

would be the finding of several old coins in their possession, 

which were taken from the safe.  

The trainman on the early freight also gave a possible clue 

by recalling seeing three men cooking their breakfast beside 

the railroad tracks at LaRose the morning of the burglary. It 

has been supposed that the burglars boarded a through 

freight for the north immediately after committing the deed, 

and it is probably that the men were the guilty ones. 

 

Contact Us 
Questions, ideas… 

We would love to hear from you. Laure Adams, President, 369-2353 or jrfarmer@mtco.com; Kenneth Willman, Vice 

President, 367-4426; Shirley Adams, Secretary, 367-2289; Jack Weddle, Treasurer, 645-0963 or jweddle@mtco.com; Board 

members: Dave Pohlman, 369-3290; pohlman46@yahoo.com; Lee Summer, 367-4059, 635-0259, lsummer@mtco.com; 

Mary Curry, 367-2185, curry@mtco.com 

 

Visit our Website at 

www.historicmetamora.com 
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